
 
 

Memorandum of Understanding 
between 

The Flight Safety Foundation  
and 

Latin American and Caribbean Air Transport Association (ALTA) 
 
 
The Flight Safety Foundation (FSF) and the Latin American and Caribbean Air Transport Association (ALTA) 
are both dedicated to promoting and enhancing the safest possible global aviation. This Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) is designed to promote an effective relationship between FSF and ALTA in support of this 
shared goal.   
 
The following sets forth an illustrative (but not exhaustive) list of areas of existing and future cooperation 
between ALTA and FSF: 
 
1. Joint workshops:  ALTA and FSF will identify opportunities to hold common regional technical workshops.   
2. Publications:  ALTA and FSF will offer each other the opportunity to provide contents (e.g. articles, safety 

bulletins, statistics) for our respective publications.  Both organizations are prepared to circulate each other’s 
time sensitive material to our respective membership/contacts. 

3. Communications: ALTA will include FSF logo as ALTA Partner in all its materials and publications where 
the list of members and partners is shared. 

4. Conferences:  ALTA and FSF will offer each other the opportunity to participate in relevant conferences. 
Terms of that participation will be determined on a case-by-case basis. 

5. Latin America Roadmap: ALTA and FSF will work together to develop a safety roadmap for Latin 
American region.  This could be derived from or include the outcome from ALTA and FSF workshops, 
seminars, regulator and airline engagements. 

6. Safety information sharing: ALTA and FSF will identify ways that they can promote effective safety 
information sharing. 
 

This MOU sets forth expectations, but not obligations, of how ALTA and FSF plan on working together going 
forward.   ALTA and FSF look forward to continuing to evolve our joint efforts in support of aviation safety on a 
global basis. 
 
Signed on behalf of their respective organizations: 
 
 

 
__________________________                           __________________________ 
Jose Ricardo Botelho                                        Dr. Hassan Shahidi 
Executive Director and CEO                                     President and CEO     
Latin American and Caribbean                                    Flight Safety Foundation 
Air Transport Association (ALTA) 
        
       
Date: February 22, 2021                                      Date: February 22, 2021  
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